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Mandatory online billing and direct deposit for all lawyers
Effective July 1, 2012, all referral lawyers will be required to use our online billing services (e-
billing and direct deposit), available on the LSS website under Lawyers — Lawyer e-services.
Paper billing forms will no longer be accepted.

LSS provides lawyer e-services (online billing, direct deposit, My profile, My payments) for all
referral lawyers. You’ll find all the information you need on the LSS website under Lawyers —
Lawyer e-services, including an e-services user guide. You can register for an account by simply
selecting Register now! on the e-services Web page.

LSS staff are available to answer inquiries about billing and the status of your account. Contact
them at:

Tariff Helpdesk
 Phone: 604-601-6155

 Fax: 604-681-5796
 Email: helpdesk.tariff@lss.bc.ca

Where there are legitimate concerns about transitioning to e-billing and/or direct deposit by 
 July 1, LSS will consider exceptions for referrals in progress.

As always, we welcome your feedback regarding the LSS tariffs. If you have any comments,
please email them to lawyersresources@lss.bc.ca.

 

Heidi Mason
 Director, Legal Advice and Representation

June 22, 2012
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All legal aid lawyers are required to receive this email. You may unsubscribe and we will contact you
to discuss options for the newsletter.
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